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	Subject:
	IP Policy Manual


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
The purpose of this Addendum to Circular 168 is to inform you of the progress on the development of the IP Policy Manual that was requested by Council.

2
In response to Circular 168, a number of Members States nominated members to the project team and submitted contributions to the Policy Manual.  A number of Member States also replied to the questionnaire contained in Circular 168.

You will find a list of the project team members, the contributions submitted, and the responses to the questionnaire at the web site for the project, which is at:


http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/special-projects/ip-policy/index.html 

3
On 5 December 2003, the Director of BDT proposed that Mr Nabil Kisrawi of Syria, Chairman of ITU-D Study Group 2, act the co-Chairperson of the project. 

4
On 6 January 2004, Ms Fiona Alexander, Chairperson of the project, posted to the E-Mail discussion list and to the web site an initial draft text of the Policy Manual.  This draft is a compilation of existing information that will serve as the starting point for the project team's review, as was agreed in discussions on working methods within the group.  This initial draft is based on existing ITU material relevant to the topic that was developed before the project was initiated and material that was provided for the project team's consideration. 

5
The Chairperson has proposed a schedule for a chapter-by-chapter review of the initial draft and it is expected that by the end of May the team would be in a position to produce a new draft, and to take additional comments. 

6
Also by the end of May, it is expected that the team should be able to produce a document that could be submitted to Council in June, for information only, showing the current status of the work.  I stress that Council-04 would not be asked to endorse the document in any way, the intent would be merely to inform it of the progress of the work. 

7
Member States are again invited to contribute to this important activity, which will enable Member States to conveniently obtain information that will help them to develop appropriate national policies.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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